
Remote education for self-isolating pupils 

Where individual pupils need to self-isolate but the majority of their peer group remains in school, 
how remote education is provided will likely differ from the approach for whole groups. This is due 
to the challenges of teaching pupils both at home and in school. 

If my child is not in school because they are self-isolating, how will their 
remote education differ from the approaches described above?  

 

 

 

 

 

We will contact you on the first day of your child’s Covid related absence, to see if they are 
well enough to access their learning. 

Live lessons will generally not be able to be offered for individuals isolating at home, 
however, access to all PowerPoints and resources that are being used in school will be 
available via your child’s Google Classroom. 

Your child should access these daily, read through the PowerPoints and then complete 
the learning explained.  The children in school will be using the same PowerPoint and will 
be completing the same learning activities, meaning that your child will not have missed 
learning during their absence. 

Your child may need some support with reading through the PowerPoints, but they should 
be able to complete their task independently.  If they are really struggling, then please feel 
free to call the school office and a member of the teaching team will be in touch as soon 
as they can. 

We would really appreciate it if you could support your child to send all of their learning 
back to us each day, either via attaching the electronic file if they completed the learning 
on the computer, or by sending us a photograph or a video of learning produced through 
other mediums.  All learning sent to us via the Google Classroom will be commented upon 
daily by your child’s teachers and we will endeavour to call you to check you are ok 
weekly. 


